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8 March 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
Year 2 Trip 
 
We are pleased to advise you that we have arranged an exciting visit to At-Bristol for our Year 2 children.  
This will be our first visit there, and we are sure the children will really enjoy it.  Classes 7 and 10 will be 
going on Thursday 6th July – we will be leaving school at 8.45 am and returning at approximately 4.00 
pm. 
 
We have secured funding to cover a proportion of the coach travel costs, and the remaining cost of this 
plus the admission fee for At-Bristol totals £10.00 per child.  This amount can be paid in one go or in 
instalments, but we would ask that it is paid in full by 23rd June.  Please bring permission forms and trip 
money to the school office to avoid the risk of money being lost from book bags. 
 
Please note that parents are under no obligation to make this contribution and that no pupil will be 
omitted from the activity if their parents are unable to contribute.  It is possible, however, that the trip will 
not go ahead if we have insufficient contributions.  If this is the case, refunds will be made to those who 
have already paid. 
 
We will write again nearer the time to confirm arrangements. 
 
Thank you. 

     
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Susan Bird          
Headteacher    
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….... 
 

YEAR 2 TRIP 
  

Classes 7 and 10 – Thursday 6th July  
 

Name of child ………………………………………….………………………Class No …………………………. 
 
I know of no medical reason why my child should not participate in the trip to the At-Bristol and therefore 
give my permission for him/her to attend. 
 
I enclose a voluntary contribution of £10.00 / I wish to pay by instalments* 
 

Signed ……………………………………………………………. Dated ……………………………………….. 
*Delete as appropriate 

 


